Huntingdon Borough Parks, Recreation and Public Property Committee Meeting
Thursday, September 3, 2020

The Huntingdon Borough Parks, Recreation and Public Property Committee meeting was held in the Borough Council Room, 530 Washington Street, Huntingdon, PA  16652.
Committee members present were Chairman David Fortson and Johnathan Hyde.
Members present were President Johnathan Hyde, Councilman David Fortson, Councilman James Bair, Borough Manager Chris Stevens and Borough Secretary Richard King.
There were no guest present for this meeting.
Chairman David Fortson called the Parks, Recreation and Public Property Committee meeting to order at 6:13 PM.
Chairman David Fortson proceeded to the Borough Managers report.
Chris Stevens said the committee would need to make a recommendation for a motion and second to accept the bid of Lawnscape, Ltd. in the amount of $89,995.00 for the Blair Field City League Ballfield Improvement Project
The Parks, Recreation and Public Property Committee recommends a motion to accept the bid of Lawnscape, Ltd. in the amount of $89,995.00 for the Blair Field City League Ballfield Improvement Project.
Chris Stevens said Huntingdon Borough was awarded a $10,000.00 Act 13 Legacy Funding award for the Bryan Park Development Project.
Chris Stevens said he has received a quote for $1,000.00 to place a wireless camera at the Skate Park in Portstown Park by Morrison Communications.
The Parks, Recreation and Public Property Committee recommends a motion to accept the quote of $1,000.00 to place a wireless camera at the Skate Park in Portstown Park by Morrison Communications.
Chris Stevens said he has received a quote for $1,500.00 to place two wireless cameras at the pavilion in Portstown Park by Morrison Communications.
The Parks, Recreation and Public Property Committee recommends a motion to accept the quote of $1,500.00 to place two wireless cameras at the pavilion in Portstown Park by Morrison Communications.
Chris Stevens said he has ordered the volleyball nets for Weaver Park and Portstown Park.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Chris Stevens said he cannot find basketball backboards for Weaver Park at Maintenance.
Chairman David Fortson proceeded to the Mayors report.
Mayor David Wessels asked if we were going to have Trick or Treat night?
The committee said we should allow it up to the parents if they want their kids to go out and agreed to have Trick or Treat night on Halloween, Saturday, October 31, 2020 from 6:00 PM to 8:00 PM.
The Parks, Recreation and Public Property Committee meeting was adjourned at 6:25 PM.
Minutes submitted by,



Richard S. King
Borough Secretary

